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On Saturday, May 18, 2019, we organized a Religion-scientific workshop on a new perspective about 

Jesus, to give a new understanding of Jesus two thousand years after his existence. We had 36 

participants. 

 

This workshop was held in the amphitheater of the Campus. And the purpose of the workshop was to 

think of the Lord Jesus Christ in this Easter time that marks his resurrection and to give an understanding 

of Jesus other than that of dogma. 

 

Participants were emitted from the material because it was new to hear such strong statement about Jesus, 

about the truth about his life and his mission. 

 

Some asked questions and were satisfied; they promised to participate in other activities and become 

active CARP members. 

 

 
 

 


